
 

 

NOTICE TO PARENTS 

Subject: Typhoid Vaccination Campaign 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Directorate General of Health Services (DGHS), under the Expanded Programme on 

Immunization (EPI), is pleased to announce the upcoming Nationwide Typhoid Vaccination 

Campaign, which will take place in October 2025. 

The campaign will target all children aged 9 months to under 15 years. The Typhoid Conjugate 

Vaccine (TCV) is safe and effective, and it plays an important role in protecting children from 

typhoid fever. 

The vaccination campaign will be held in the Mangrove School premises. The campaign date will 

be announced after completing the registration of our students. The registration process for the 

students of Mangrove will be completed by our admins. Online version of the Birth Certificate of 

your child is mandatory.  Kindly submit the following form by Sunday, 21st September 2025 

to admin office. 

Your kind cooperation will be highly appreciated.  

Regards, 

Mangrove School 


